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MEMORANDUM

December 2, 2005

TO: Board Members /
THROUGH: Arthur C. Johnson, Ph.D. /@

Superintendent

FROM: Joseph M. Moore M

Chief Operating g er
SUBJECT: DEVELOPER COXNTRIBUTIONS AND MITIGATION

The following information is provided in response to Board discussion on September 14, 2005
regarding the Board Member item submitted by Dr. Benaim. During discussion of developer
contributions, Mr. Graham suggested that a menu of mitigation options be prepared and asked
that staff bring back information. Toward that end, staff has contacted other Districts known to
have developer coniribution or mitigation procedures in place. Responses have been received
from the following School Districts: Lake, Martin, Miami/Dade, Orange, and St. Lucie counties.

Based on review of this information, the following options are used by other Districts:
1. Land dedication proportionate to the impact of the project
2. Monetary contribution in lieu of land dedication
3. Payment of Impact Fees in advance
4. Payment of difference between Impact Fee and cost per student stations

Brief information regarding the programs used by the responding districts is attached for the
Board’s information. If you desire any additional information on this topic, please contact Kris
Garrison, Planning Director, at 434-8935.
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Attachments
cc: Joseph Sanches, Gerald Williams, Blair Littlejohn, Kristin Garrison
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